
 Newsletter Friday 17h January 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week the children have loved our Space theme, especially the rockets which for some reason we have an 

absolute abundance of! “54321 Blast off” has been a constant echo around the preschool. The children have taken 

on the role of astronauts in our shiny space suits and been busy controlling the rockets from the space station. 

Following the children’s schema in enveloping, we’ve set up dark dens for mark making with torches. Exploring 

light and shadows further, the children have investigated how shadows are made and how light moves, all around 

the preschool. With a tuff tray standing up, the children practised drawing rockets patterns vertically, which is 

great for building children’s core and arm strength, ready for sitting and writing with a pencil and paper. We always 

love getting messy at preschool, we’ve had moonsand, puffy paint and drying textured paint where the children 

made craters like the moon.  
 

We have the final draft of our Ofsted report and we’re just waiting for it to officially land on the Ofsted website 

and I’ll email it out.  
 

Keep checking out our social media pages and please give them a LIKE! Facebook and Instagram 
 

Next week our topic is ‘Bears,’ as 18th January is Winnie The Pooh Day and AA Milne’s Birthday.  
 

Important Dates 
 

Spring Term 

Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 

Half Term - Monday 17th Feb – Friday 21st Feb 

Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 

Important Dates  

Tues 14th Jan – Meeting for ETB Parents 9:15 

1st-9th Feb - National Storytelling Week 

7th Feb - NSPCC Number Day 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ChildrensWorkshopEM/photos
https://www.instagram.com/emchildrensworkshop/?hl=en

